
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who has responded to our survey around the Remote Learning 
provision offered during the period of school closure. There were many positives and also 
some suggestions of how to further refine our offer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Strengths 
 
‘…We really appreciate all of the efforts lower KS2 staff are putting into home learning. They 
are really going above and beyond, bringing a variety of content and lessons to keep children 

interested and fully engaged.’ 
 

‘…Timetable and organisation is really good.’ 
 

‘…I can’t thank the EYFS team enough. The work they do astounds me, they in effect have 2 
classes to teach at the same time, one in school and one at home and they go above and 

beyond to make sure we are supported.’ 
 

Results showed that… 

 
96% of children are accessing remote learning. 
 
94% are engaged with the variety of tasks. 
 
90.5% parents feel pupils receive the right amount of work. 
 
90.5% feel their children receive feedback from the class teacher. 
 
88.9% feel their child is coping well with the amount of work set. 
 

St Mary Magdalen’s RC Primary 
Remote Learning Survey 

 

Great! 

Encouragement & Confidence 

Variety 



 
 

‘…Lessons are well planned and the work is easy to access and complete online or in work 
book.’ 

 
‘…I think the teachers are amazing under these circumstances and are so well at giving 

lessons planned and also giving great feedback to help them and build their confidence.’ 
 

‘…The videos for phonics and to explain all planned tasks have been fantastic.’ 
‘…MS Teams lessons with the teacher directing the teaching/learning have been well received 

and this alongside the grid have been a much improved way of delivering online learning.’ 
 

‘…The live Teams inputs is fabulous and being able to interact with friends is great!’ 
 

‘…Giving encouragement, allowing children to share their work on calls. Positive feedback 
(emails/verbal/certificates).’ 

 
‘…Communication is superb.’ 

 
‘…We feel the school’s response to this difficult, unprecedented situation has been 

outstanding. As parents we feel well supported and that our child's learning and wellbeing 
continues to be at the heart of all of what staff are working so hard to provide.’ 

 

Areas to develop 
 
‘…I think it would be really beneficial for the reception children to have a ‘social’ (songs, story 

time) rather than a ‘learning’ session once a week.’ 
 

‘…The only thing I can think of would be for the resources list to come through earlier than a 
Sunday if possible.’ 

 
‘…Vary the approach to English’  

 
 ‘…A greater variety of PE tasks’ 

 
We have already started to address some of these areas to improve the Remote Learning 
offer for our children...  
 
…Reception have started their social sessions online using Microsoft Teams.  
…New PE tasks have been shared with staff for use within the Remote Learning and 
sessions are planned with the School Sports Partnership once the children return to school.  
 
We will continue to review and update the Remote Learning provision throughout the 
school. 
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May we take this opportunity to thank 

you all for your ongoing support  

and understanding during this period 

of school closure.  

The support from all of our families has 

been superb! 


